Thank you for attending the Employer Solutions Team meeting December 15, 2022. 

Please find below some follow up items: 
1) Mason Bishop, WorkedED Consulting, joined us and facilitated a 3 minute intro to each program represented on the EST including program information, top employer services, and how employer data is tracked/stored. 

Mason Bishop will be conducting a survey and smaller group sessions in January to facilitate EST quality improvement.  

2) An IT Job Fair is in the works for mid-February 2023. If any companies have requested IT candidates from you, please reach out to eliza.chappell@vcwnorthern.com.

3) Monthly Webinar: 

Reentry 101: Employment Basics. Don't Let Your Past Impact Your Future
Do you have previous charges or convictions that are making it hard to find a job? Join us to learn more about the programs and services offered through Virginia Career Works Northern that are primarily focused on those who have past charges or convictions and are reentering the workforce. https://vccs.zoom.us/j/85659584628?pwd=VGdTbFF5VVFoNnlLTVFjWG9aa3BWdz09

4) Job Scams: Several members shared highly advanced scams through Indeed and LinkedIn that took advantage of even highly educated jobseekers. Please keep alert your candidates to be wary of these platforms and to safeguard their information. 

Michael Bozeth of the Loudoun Workforce Resource Center hosts webinars for candidates on this topic. There is an upcoming one February 22 from 10am to 11:30am as “Avoiding Remote Work Scams” and we can share the link when it opens. 

(Since Mike was not able to join the last meeting, you may want to share with him the scams you encountered to include in upcoming webinar materials). 

5) Discussion of HR Positions: Nancy Evanko shared HR positions available through the Work in Loudoun Job Board, you can review here: https://biz.loudoun.gov/work-in-loudoun/find-a-job/?searchType=freetext&searchText=human+resources


